
  St.Teresa's Primary School 
   60 Tullyherron Rd.  

   Mountnorris  

   Co. Armagh 

   BT60 2UF  

   Tel: 02837507397  

Principal:        Mrs Sinead Mc Court 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                 16th October 2014 

 

St. Paul’s Musical, “ The King and I” 

On Friday 17th October the P6 & P7 pupils have been invited to a performance in St.Paul’s 

Secondary School Musical “The King and I”. The musical is being specially put on for local 

primary schools. This is a lovely opportunity for our pupils, not only to see the musical but 

also to visit St.Paul’s. I would ask all pupils to wear their full school uniform, we will be 

leaving school at 9.30am and be returning by Dinner-Time. Primary 4 & 5 pupils will go 

swimming as normal on Friday. 

Please indicate by signing the reply slip below to give your child permission to go to 

St.Paul’s and return the reply slip on Friday Morning. 

 

Halloween Fun Day: 

Our Halloween Fun Day will take place on Friday 24th October, this is a very popular  

and exciting annual event for our pupils and staff. All pupils are invited to come to school 

wearing their Halloween costumes to participate in a Halloween Parade and lots of other 

exciting activities e.g. Art & craft, Biscuit Decorating and our Halloween Party.  

In order to prepare for our Centenary celebrations on Sunday 26th October, school will  

finish on Friday 24th at 12.30 for all pupils. The school bus will be available at this time.  

 

Centenary Celebrations:  

 

The Centenary Mass of Thanksgiving will take place on Sunday 26th October 2014 at 

11.00am in St. Teresa’s Chapel. There will also be an Exhibition in the school after the 

mass with light refreshments served. We welcome and are looking forward to seeing as 

many of our parents/carers, grandparents, past pupils and members of the local  

Community at this very special and unique occasion. 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for my child -------------------------- to go to St. Paul’s on Friday 17th 

October to see the Musical, “ The King and I “. 

Parent’s 

Signature:________________________________Date:__________________



 

Halloween Holidays: 

The School is closed Monday 27th -Friday 31st inclusive for the Halloween Break. It re-

opens on Monday 3rd November. We hope all our pupils have a very enjoyable and safe 

Halloween 

 

P4 Enrolment Ceremony and P7 Service of Light Ceremony: 

I would like to remind parents that these ceremonies will take place at a special mass on 

Sunday 9th November in St. Teresa’s Chapel at 11.00am. All P4 and P7 pupils and their 

parents/carers need to be seated no later than 10.50am, seats will be reserved for each 

pupil and one parent, pupils need to bring their Baptismal candles for this special mass. 

 

Parent/Teacher Meetings: 

Parent/teacher meetings will take place in  November, the date and appointment times will 

follow at a later date.  

 

Thank-you for all your support and consideration this term 

Yours Faithfully. 

Sinead Mc Court 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                              

 


